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SUGGESTIONS FOR NEXT MEETING’S AGENDA

Chief Silva reported that the Probation Department will be working with the NCCD, Impact Justice d
Probation Departments in the Central region to measure the LGBT youth that are coming into the
juvenile facilities. She noted that a one-day snapshot in the State showed that 20% of the population in
juvenile facilities is LGBT youth and 30% of these youth are females. Chief Silva also noted that a report
will be received from the Burns Institute on the racial and ethnic disparities (R.E.D.) grant project.

Chief Silva reported that she is on a State legislative committee established to improve datarepr  ng:
juveniles for JJCPA and JABG. Therefore, the annual report given in October regarding the JUCPA and
JABG programs might be postponed.

SET DATE Al JFNEXTME |G
The next mi scheduled for Thursday, October 8, 2015 at 11:30 a.m. at the Probation
De tment.

The meeting: >urned at 12:20 a.m.



